English 
This term we will be reading Phillip Pullman’s ‘Clockwork’ analyzing the authors style of writing and the effect of language within the story. We will be continuing to look at sentence structure through Spelling Punctuation And Grammar (SPAG) lessons and this term we will be working on our understanding and application of word classes (nouns, adjectives, adverbs, pronouns and prepositions) and how these can be used in our writing.
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This term our RE lessons will be based on the key question: ‘What does it mean if God is holy and loving?’ They will be discussing and sharing their beliefs on God, whilst also showing compassion and understanding of others and their beliefs. 
Computing
This term we will be focusing on E-Safety and our general ICT skills. Demonstrating how to use technology safely and responsibly as well as learning how to use a range of programmes effectively.   
Art
The children conducting an artist study of Henri Rousseau. Analyzing his style of art and improving their mastery of art and design techniques, including drawing, painting and sculpture with a range of materials.
PSHE
Our PSHE day this term will be based on the theme of ‘Friendship’, looking at different areas of friendships such as how our actions can affect ourselves and others.
PE
Acorn PE will be taking our lessons this term. The children will be playing a variety of different sports and working on a range of new and existing skills.

Geography
In Geography we will be studying a region from South America. The children will be identifying various countries, using maps to focus on South America. Learning about their environmental regions, key physical and human characteristics, the different countries and major cities.
 
Science
Our topic for Science this term is ‘Forces and Friction’ . We will be learning about gravity
and why unsupported objects fall to the ground. We will be learning about the effects of air resistance and water resistance. We will also be learning to recognize some mechanisms such as levers gears and pulleys.  

Maths
Our focus for Maths this term will be on place value. We will be developing our understanding of larger numbers. The children will be comparing and ordering numbers, recognizing the value of the different digits within larger numbers. The children will also be learning about powers of ten and counting forwards and backwards from a given number.  
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